Congratulations to Dr. Benjamin Kane who is awarded
the Outstanding Young Researcher Award 2017-18

Congratulations to Dr. Benjamin Kane who is awarded the Outstanding Young
Researcher Award 2017-18 from HKU for his outstanding research work in number
theory. Dr. Kane was also awarded the Hong Kong Mathematical Society Young Scholar
Award in 2017.



